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Congratulations to Professor Mark McCarthy who has received a Wellcome Trust 

Investigator Award for “ Large-scale data integration to advance mechanistic inference and 

precision medicine in type 2 diabetes.” 

 

Congratulations to Leanne Hodson who has been awarded the full title of Professor under 

this year’s Recognition of Distinction Award.  Her full title is Professor of Metabolic 

Physiology. 

 

SEMINARS 

There are no seminars this week. 

 

Just to remind you that August’s standby generator tests will take place on Thursday and Friday this 

week. 

Please note that in ALL cases there will be unavoidable power cuts at the start (about 20 seconds) 

and at the end (about 15 seconds) of the test. 

 

Areas affected: 

Thursday              16th August          10.00 – 12.00     OCDEM Server Room/Ward 7 

Friday                   17th August          08.00 – 10.00     OCDEM Main Building 

 

Dates for the Standby Generator Tests for 2018 can be found on the OCDEM Staff Pages 

http://www.ocdem.ox.ac.uk/planned-maintenance 
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Hello Everyone, 

Having walked the Jurassic Coast I have boosted my steps to over 660000 which is about 

300 miles. I am now well on the way to completing the Million Steps Challenge. 

If you would like to sponsor me please use the link below. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/karyna-gibbons4 

Many thanks for your support 

Karyna Gibbons 

Diabetes Research Nurse 
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